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Don’t forget the Scholastic Book Fair is on in the library after school  
from 3:30 – 4:00 each afternoon until Monday! 
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Last week’s highlights… 
 
 

Our Maple children have been writing sentences and busily setting up their own Argos shop (just in time for Christmas!) 
and veterinary practice. 
 
 

Our Chestnut children have been busy transforming their role play area into Pudding Lane Bakery. They have also been 
discovering how the Great Fire of London spread so easily and how it was stopped. 
 
 

Our Willow children have been writing their own version of Traction Man, completing some maths tests and learning all 
about long division. 
 
 

Our Oak children created their sports reports and made Greek pottery. 
 
 

My thanks go to Max and Harrison, this week’s ‘roving reporters’.  
 

 Attendance Update: 
 
Week commencing 6

th
 

November - our whole school 
attendance was 95%.  
This is lower than we would 
hope but unfortunately the 
sickness bugs are still with us. 
It is better to be off and 
recover than to come back 
too soon and share the germs. 
Our year to date attendance is 
currently 96%.  
 

 
Congratulations to… 
 
 

 

Our Mathematicians of the week:          Our Writers of the week: 
 

Caitlyn (Maple)                           Everyone (Maple)   
Evie D and Josh F (Chestnut),                             Megan and Isabella S (Chestnut) 
Isaac (Willow)                                                   Seren (Willow) 
Theo O, Holly, Sophie and Lewis (Oak)                   Luke  (Oak) 

     
                 

 

Thank you for supporting our 
Odd Socks Day and raising 

money for Anti-Bullying 
Alliance.  

We raised £29.41 
 

Thank you for supporting our 
Children in Need dress up day. 

We raised £92.65 
Our thanks go to our School 
Council for organising and 

advertising this.  
Well Done! 

 

Thank you to everyone who attended one of 
our Parents’ Evenings this term. Please send 
your feedback form back to school.  
 

We really value your opinion and we would 
love to share your motivational message with 
your child! 
 

If you haven’t had a meeting with your child’s 
teacher yet, please contact the school office. 
  
Your support is paramount in ensuring your 
child’s success. 
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